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Discard Grass at PERC Transfer Station 

Plainfield - The Plainfield Environmental Resource Center (PERC), located at 95 Rock Ave, 

Plainfield has been granted an exemption to resume accepting grass.  This service will start on 

Saturday June 3rd, 2017 and continue on Wednesdays and Saturdays only during normal 

working hours.  

Grass waste must be free of any type of debris including leaves, twigs, and branches for 

disposal.  

Any questions regarding fees and or details please call the PMUA at 908-226-2518.  
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